
 

 
 

Vice Regal Welcome 
 

ITEM 15.8   08/03/2022 

Council 

Council Member  

Councillor Martin 

  

Public 

 

Contact Officer:  

Clare Mockler, Chief Executive 
Officer 

 

 

QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Martin will ask the following Question on Notice: 
 
‘Could the Lord Mayor advise when the Governor of South Australia, Her Excellency the Honourable Frances 
Adamson AC, who was appointed 5 months ago will be formally welcomed to the Town Hall and the City of 
Adelaide?’ 
 
The Lord Mayor will provide a reply at the meeting, the reply and question will be included in the Minutes of the 
meeting. 

 

 

 

REPLY 
 

1. The Lord Mayor’s Office maintains regular contact with Government House and a welcome to Town Hall at 
an appropriate time has been raised by the Lord Mayor with Her Excellency since her appointment as 
Governor of South Australia.     

2. With the gradual easing of health and safety restrictions in South Australia implemented 26 December 2021 
to contain the spread of the Omicron COVID-19 variant, we look forward to formally, and safely, welcoming 
Her Excellency and Mr Bunten to the Town Hall and the City of Adelaide. Councillors will be advised of event 
details in due course. 

 

Staff time in receiving 

and preparing this reply 

 

To prepare this reply in response to the question on notice took approximately 4 

hours. 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


